
Wiltshire Council 

Full Council 

15 February 2022 

Councillor Questions Update 

Summary 

1. A total of eight questions from Councillors have been received since the 
last meeting of Full Council on 19 October 2021. 

2. Details of questions submitted and the order they will be received at the 
meeting are shown at Appendix 1. Responses are included at Appendix 
2. 

3. One question was deemed by the Chairman to be operational in nature 
and in accordance with the constitution a response to the question was 
sent by officers.  

4. Five questions were received before the first deadline of 1 February 
2022. They were therefore guaranteed written responses as attached to 
this report. 

5. Two questions were received after the deadline for a written response 
but prior to the second deadline of 8 February 2022 and would usually 
receive a verbal response. However, we are able to provide written 
responses as attached to this report.  

6. The Chairman will go through the questions and responses as is 
customary, take them as read and giving the questioner an opportunity 
to ask one relevant supplementary question for each question 
submitted. 

 

Tara Shannon, Senior Democratic Services Officer 

Appendix 1 – Councillor questions summary 

Appendix 2 – Questions received 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Appendix 1 – Councillor Submitted Questions Summary 

Questions will be received in the order listed below as specified in the Constitution.  

Questions for Council (attached at Appendix 2) 

Ref Questioner Date 
Received 

Written or 
Verbal 

Subject Cabinet Member 

22-01 Cllr 
Edward 
Kirk 

17/12/21 Written Stolen 
Bronze Door 
- Trowbridge 
Cemetery 

Cllr Dr 
Mark 
McClelland 

22-04 Cllr Ruth 
Hopkinson 

20/01/22 Written Updates on Military 
Basement in 
Southern Wiltshire 
and progress on the 
Covenant 

Cllr Richard 
Clewer 

22-06 Cllr Brian 
Mathew 

01/02/22 Written Wiltshire Council’s 
plans to celebrate 
the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee 

Cllr Richard 
Clewer 

22-07 Cllr Nick 
Murry 

08/02/22 Verbal – but 
written 
response 
provided 

Chippenham 
Partnership Board 

Cllr Richard 
Clewer 

22-02 Cllr 
Edward 
Kirk 

19/12/21 Written TEAMS Meetings Cllr Richard 
Clewer 

22-05 Cllr Ruth 
Hopkinson 

28/01/22 Written Pre-School Places 
and Conversion of 
room at Springfield 
Pre-School Nursery 

Cllr Laura 
Mayes 

22-08 Cllr Nick 
Murry 

08/02/22 Verbal – but 
written 
response 
provided 

Climate Strategy Cllr Nick 
Botterill 

 

Operational Questions – Officer response 

22-03 Cllr Edward 
Kirk 

18/01/22 Operational Use of crumb rubber 
on playing fields, 
playgrounds and 
possibly paths 

Cllr Ian Blair-
Pilling 

 


